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Term 3 LTL Literacy Competition 
LIVING THROUGH LEARNING

WINNERS ANNOUNCEMENT! 



Congratulations to St Augustine's RC
Primary within the Metro North District for

winning the LTL literacy competition. 



The goal of the competition was to
increase literacy in both LTL and CAPS. 

Results 78% and 73%. 



Winners are as follows:   
LTL Facilitator - Natalia Maliqua 

Metro North CA - Kasefa Abrahams 
WCED Grade 1 Educator - Carmelita

Mohamed

Well done to EVERYONE! The heat is
on for Term 4!

October Holiday Progamme
Record attendance in 12 years! A total of 101 learners attended the Term 3 Holiday
Programme. The schools for the programme included Levana Primary, Nooitgedacht
Primary, V.R.T. Pitt Primary and Vorentoe Primary. Baseline test 71% and after the 
 programme 95%. A massive 24% increase in results. LTL's programme is on fire! 

Anabell Gallo - Levana Primary
Grade 3 - Holiday Programme



I liked to do the reading and

writing. I made cartoons with
the play dough. We played

games in the park and in the
classroom. I can read already

but the teacher showed me how
to make good sentences with
capital letters and full stops.
The teacher always tells us to

be respectful and to have fun. I
had alot of fun.

Big thank you to Ladles of Love and the kitchen ladies at the schools for
providing delicious meals during the holiday programme. 




LTL LEARNERS ONCE AGAIN CAN EAT, LEARN, LIVE! 

Huge shoutout to
Anke Blignaut for

making us a batch of
BEAUTIFUL beanies.

Beanies were donated
to  Nooitgedacht

during the holiday
programme.

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064059189570&__cft__[0]=AZXkjYwCXqmRztkJsfcQMgIMCJlijMBF2FMhraODL9oQ7S7tmBeFAlTmvLewc6hBMLsBaxNsefbHn8dbXTVNppo1m-__EzxVKNv7qbHeqRppGWNklsXUcQ-e_ZDIuhalsO5zs5dEa_nOsNZBC0ltYh8BxCKsO6rkBMAI5P1M8Itv6DctdoQ_j0K4KyL6c90N4nI&__tn__=-]K-R


To all our dedicated teachers, we want to thank you for your

hard work, your patience and love for your learners! We

enjoy working with you!

Celebrating Boss Day  
From the LTL team: We are privileged to have a team leader like Sonja Botha.

Her knowledge of the education field and her drive to uplift the literacy skills

of our learners is something that we strive to achieve everyday. The team

would like to thank her for the support and dedication to each team member.  

Term 4 kicked off! LTL will be focusing

on the literacy competition with

revision of all the learning that took

place throughout the year. We look

forward to end the year on a high note

with stellar results! 

Term 3 Literacy Achievements

 LTL literacy competition; 

LTL reward chart system;

the exemplary efforts of our

facilitators and educators   

Due to LTL's unprecedented

interventions, learners' literacy

climbed dramatically with 16%

from the baseline to Term 3. The

average result for Term 3 is 80%. 

Further contributing factors to

these stellar results were:

Rewards Chart System 
During Term 3  LTL ran a reward chart system pilot and it was a huge success.
Discipline in the classroom can become a challenge when it's not managed
properly. A reward chart system is an easy and effective tool for learners to
be encouraged to participate and display favourable behaviour. LTL in
collaboration with all our educators will continue with this system for Term 4. 

LTL Team Building  
Our staff is our most valuable asset! To prepare for Term 4
the admin and facilitation staff spent a morning in nature
amongst other activities to discuss the plan ahead for this
term and to build stronger connections amongst each other. 


